
 

Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Many of you gave and prayed for it: CAR BLESSING! 
 
Thank you, as I will be able to travel safely, even with patients, mothers and children and in Bairros (Town districts in 
Lichinga) – without worrying to get stuck in the mud or about an overheating engine, especially during the annual 4 
months rainy season.  
Thank you so much for your prayers! 
Thank you Father in Heaven for a specifically chosen car, which is really wonderful – better than I could have imagined. 
 
At the moment the car is travelling the nearly 3000km to Lichinga on a truck. I am expecting it to arrive this week. 
I am so excited and I know that I will discover new paths in 2021. 
 

“Looking straight into their eyes, Jesus replied, “Humanly speaking, no one, because no one can save himself.  
But what seems impossible to you is never impossible to God!”” 

The Passion Translation, Matth.19:26 
 

Greeting from Mozambique, where the rainy season has just begun, 
Merry Christmas and a blessed, healthy New Year, 
until we meet again, I am looking forward to it, 
Connected through prayer and in Jesus 
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Donations for UK: 
Bank of Scotland                  
Sort Code 80-06-55 
Acct. number 00382152 
 

Please include your name and  
address on the transaction and  
earmark them for GM – Zwirner 

Donations for USA: 
Please mail your donations to: 
Globe Missionary Evangelism 
P.O. Box 3040 
Pensacola, FL 32516 — USA 
 

Please make your checks payable to: GME 
and earmark them for GM – Zwirner 


